City of Portsmouth

Planning Department

January 6, 2021

Re: Property at 322 Islington St., Permit LU- 19-11

Assessor plan 145, Lot 3
Dear Board of Adjustment,

| would like to request the extension of the permit that was approved and
granted March 1, 2019. There have been many delays in the planning process for
this project related to Covid. The extension will allow for additional planning time
for this restoration project.

| appreciate your consideration for this extension.
Regards,

Stephen Bucklin
603-496-8274
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CC: Brendan McNamara



